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No-Cancellation Policy 

 

At Dyad Psychology we believe in the importance of consistency and commitment to therapy. These factors 
are necessary for a successful treatment. In order to support you in achieving your goals, we implement this 
No-Cancellation policy that is representative of industry standards for doctors utilizing intensive or 
psychodynamic modalities of treatment. If you are not able to keep your scheduled appointment(s), you will 
be charged ($125) for the missed or cancelled session(s) as these days and times are reserved specifically and 
only for you. Fees are waived for two absences per year (“freebies”) for vacations or other types of extended 
leaves. If you plan to be on vacation or plan to be away from psychotherapy treatment for extended time 
frame, then please provide at least a 2-week advance notice to Dr. Sarit Lesser.  

For added convenience, we provide the following: 

1. Video counseling is available if you don’t want to travel or can’t make it to the office for some 
reason.  

2. You may request to move your appointments around within the week. If the appointment cannot be 
rescheduled, you will be charged the full fee.  

3. You may move your appointment at the last minute if you want, because no advanced notice is 
required.  

4. Clients never lose their ongoing appointment time due to absences.  

The Undersigned agrees and authorizes to charge my credit card account for any and all unpaid balances 
remaining outstanding, as well as for any scheduled appointments that have been cancelled, or “no-showed” 
without prior advanced notice.  

I have read, understand, and agree with the No-Cancellation Policy.  

Print Name:________________________________    Date ____________________  

Signature:____________________________________________________________  

 

Please complete the Credit Card Payment Authorization Form.  

 
 
This is  a  str ictly confidential  record. Redisclosure or transfer is  expressly prohibited.  


